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News & Announcements: 
v Upcoming additions to Foothill GE: The following courses were approved on March 6th for Foothill GE 

for 2018-19: 
 Area VII—Lifelong Learning: CRLP 73, 74 
 
v New Course Proposal: The following proposal was presented at CCC. Please contact your Curriculum 

Reps and/or the faculty author if you have questions or comments. 
 MUS - Music & Medicine         B. Tambling 
 
v State Approval Received: We recently received state approval for two new programs: the ADT in Social 

Justice Studies, which was approved by CCC in May, 2017, and the noncredit certificate in ESL for Food 
Service Workers, which was approved by CCC in November, 2017. Congratulations to those who worked 
on these two programs! 

 
v New Cross-Listed Course: The following cross-listing was approved on March 6th: 
 MTEC 84A (existing course) & MUS 83A (new for 2018-19) – Music & Medicine 
 
v Guided Pathways: At the March 6th meeting, Andrew LaManque shared an update on the work being 

done at Foothill related to Guided Pathways, a framework for us to take a transformative look at how we 
serve students. A committee has been drafting the plan Foothill must submit to the state, which currently 
includes a focus on reviewing select ADTs, as well as big-picture discussions. The committee is looking for 
more members—if you are interested in participating, or just learning more about the project, please 
contact Andrew. 

 

Reminders: 
v Upcoming Curriculum Deadlines: 

• Friday, June 22nd: Deadline for new and updated curriculum for 2019-20 
CORs must be in Instruction/Review1 status in C3MS, on or before this date, to be reviewed by 
the Curriculum Coordinator for the 2019-20 catalog 


